Sanford Rudnick

From:

Lisa Stenchever [lisas@holocauststudies.org]

Sent:

Friday, October 30, 2009 5:25 AM

To: Subject: Sanford Rudnick book donation

October 30, 2009

Dear Mr. Rudnick:

Thank you for donating a copy of your book $_$ Why I Need a Formulas To Live By: A Holocaust

norocaase_

Museum

Remembrance of Milk and Honey and your book _God's Formula_ to the Holocaust

and Study Center. They will be available to visitors in our library.

Regards,

Lisa Stenchever Education Director Holocaust Museum and Study Center 17 South Madison Avenue Spring Valley, NY 10977 (845) 356-2700

